
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
22 May 2020 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 

School Catering Provision for Children in School from 1 June 2020 
 
We are writing to let you know what is happening with school catering services over the next 
few weeks.  From 1 June, if your child is in Reception, Year 1 or Year 6 and returning to 
school, they will be able to have a school packed lunch each day. 
 
If your child has special dietary requirements, we should already have your details and we will 
provide your child with a meal that suits their needs.   
 
Packed lunches will be prepared off site to ensure social distancing can be maintained.  Your 
school’s kitchen will not be open as usual.   
 
Children in Reception and Year 1 will receive their packed lunch free of charge.  Children in 
Year 6 who are eligible for benefits based free school meals will also receive their lunch free 
of charge.  For other Year 6 children who require a packed lunch, please ensure that payment 
is made online at www.joinos.com. 
 
 
If you have any questions, please email catering.services@northtyneside.gov.uk 
 
 
Many thanks 
 
North Tyneside Council Catering Services 
 
 

 

Facilities and Fair Access 
North Tyneside Council 

Quadrant East, The Silverlink North 
 Cobalt Business Park 

North Tyneside 
 NE27 0BY 

 
Tel: (0191) 643 8355 

catering.services@northtyneside.gov.uk 
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